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DIRECTOR
ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

MEMORANDUM

TO: Planning Commission
THROUGH: Susan Plueger, Director
FROM: Tim Queary, Urban Forester ], .
CC: Jeff Neal, Director, Traffic Engineering

Nancy Albright, Commissioner, Environmental Quality and Public Works
DATE: March 31, 2021
RE: Proposed text amendment to the Land Subdivision Regulations

The Divisions of Environmental Services and Traffic Engineering in the Department of
Environmental Quality and Public Works are proposing a text amendment to the Land Subdivision
Regulations; Article 6-10(b)(2) and 6-10(c)(1). The proposed text amendment is noted below.

No street tree shall be located in the right-of-way within (75) feet of the intersection. The current
regulations list the distance at (50) feet.

The text amendment will help to insure that street trees planted in the right will not obstruct
intersections in future developments.

Please contact me if you have any questions at: tqueary@lexingtonky.gov
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